

21820 BURBANK BOULEVARD SUITE 220 WOODLAND HILLS, CA 91367 (818) 883-3592 • FAX: (818) 883-4624

July 12, 1991

Mr. Arnie Abramson The Greenspan Company 3600 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90010

Dear Arnie:

On behalf of all the principals in Calzona Foods, I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for the support and effort from Greenspan and in particular yourself.

A major fire of this type is extremely traumatic, and your expertise in this field helped dramatically to ease the pain.

It would be our hope to never have to use your services again, but if that occasion should happen, we know who we would contact.

Again, Arnie, thanks for all of your professional help and please let the rest of the group know we appreciated their efforts as well.

Cordially Yours

Terry O. Herrick

Vice president, Secretary Calzona Foods, Inc.

cc: Joe Espinosa Sudesh Sood Shashi Bhatter